
 
HAMPDEN 

MASSACHUSETTS 

                        
        
	
GOVERNMENT STUDY COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 
Meeting: December 5, 2023; 6:30pm 

 
Attendees: 
 Cliff Bombard  Keith Pixley 
X Michal Boudreau X Luis Severino 
X Eric Brewer   
X Donna Hatch   
X John Matthews   
 
Minutes 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:30pm. 
 
The Committee met with Bernard Lynch regarding the search for a Town Administrator. Two-way 
exchange of information ensued regarding Hampden’s governance and that of other towns. Bernard 
subsequently provided information of interest to the Committee via email.  
 
Discussion of and planning for the Community Forum which is scheduled for December 12th at 6:30pm in 
the Town House Auditorium. We confirmed the Notice was posted on the Town’s website on November 
29th. 
 

“The Government Study Committee invites you to our Community Forum. The Committee is 
interested in hearing your thoughts on Town Government; what you think works and doesn’t.  
The Forum is Tuesday, December 12th from 6:30-8:00pm in the Town House Auditorium.” 

 
We scheduled a robo call for Dec 7th at approximately 5:30pm using the above language. Eric sent a 
Forum Notice to Wilbraham-Hampden Times as well as a request for Forum coverage. Michal will post on 
Facebook and also invited The Reminder to attend.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15pm. 
 
 


